
Have you heard?
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The Princeton Windrows Technology Survey is coming!   

The survey questionnaire will be put in your mail cubby on or about September 11th.   Please be on the lookout  If your household needs a second questionnaire it will be available at the front desk.   

The Windrows Technology Committee is conducting this survey to guide our efforts to help residents better understand the devices you have and how to use them.

Bruce Jeffries-Fox
Chair, Technology Committee
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